
Dear fellow GTLites.

Last few years have been difficult for the Telecom sector.

The 2018 closure of many operators including Aircel, then AGR verdict and 
now the COVID 19 lock down.
One after the other we have taken many knocks.

This has been hard on our business and customers.

But we continue to operate business as usual, thanks to all of you.

On behalf of our management, I want to thank you, for doing all you have 
done all these years, to help us keep our companies’ business on going.

Despite all adversities, we stand here today because of your amazing 
commitment and the spirit, to the “never say die ..” and most of all, the 
hard work for the cause of GTL Infrastructure.

I am thankful and proud of you.

With my best wishes and salute to your hard work and sincerity, 

MANOJ TIRODKAR


